

Principal Momon's Parent Update

Fall is Definitely Upon Us!!!

From Hispanic Heritage, to National Bullying Prevention, to Red Ribbon Week; October was jam packed with Excitement!!!!!

Our attendance rates for October are even higher than September!! Way to go parents!!! This greatness is all because of you; making attendance a priority Everyday!!

November at a Glance

November is always an interesting month. With only 3 weeks of instructional time, it is essential that all students come to school these 3 weeks as we culminate skills learned for the 1st semester. Students will participate in the Winter MAP Administration beginning the last week of November. This assessment will give us evidence of how much scholars have learned this semester. We expect Every Student at Cascade to show growth because we have seen how hard teachers, scholars, and support staff are working.

Students will learn from home on Tuesday, November 7, 2023 since most schools will be used as voting sites for the November 7th election. Teachers will send home instructional packets for the students to complete on that day. Teachers are expecting the packets to be returned on November 8th so that the students can receive credit for completing the packets. School staff will be accessible by email on that day should you need support with your scholar. All scholars are expected to return back to the Tiger's Den on November 8th.

We will celebrate our Teacher of the Year Ms. Ann Thomas-Davis and Support Person of the Year, Ms. Barbara Williams this month. Please congratulate them the next time you see them in the Tiger's Den. We are pleased to have them represent Cascade Elementary School. They are the epitome of Excellence in Education.

We always want to hear from our parents to see how we are doing. We ask that you take the Georgia Parent Survey so that we can know what we're doing well and what we can improve upon. Please visit the link or stop by the school to complete the survey at your earliest convenience.

Georgia Parent Survey https://gshs.gadoe.org/parents

In Conclusion

As we approach Thanksgiving, I want you to know that I am still thankful for you for being the Amazing Parents that you are. You send us your very best each and every day and we strive to give the scholars our very best in return. I hope that you have a Wonderful November and treasure the times that you share as a family during Thanksgiving Break.

Have a Great Month!

Ms. Tiffany Momon, Principal

Red Ribbon Week

Please visit our Cascade store for apparel.

. Cascade Store https://justprintco.square.site/ Upcoming Events...

Nov. 3 Fall Festival 3:30-5:30 pm Nov. 7 Asynchronous Day (no school for students)

Nov. 10 Teacher and Support Person of the

Year Celebration @1:00 pm

Nov. 14 IB Curriculum Night 5:00-6:30 pm

Nov. 20-24 Thanksgiving Break

Nov. 27-MAP Assessment will begin





CASCADE ELEMENTARY

https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/cascade